
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 August 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
COVID-19 is still a real threat to our community.  Our number one priority is the safety and well-being 
of our residents and staff. 
 
We appreciate your support over the last few days as we took precautionary action to protect our 
Home.   
 
We are very happy to advise that we from today we will again be welcoming visitors by appointment. 
In line with NSW Health advice, visits will be limited to two visitors per resident per day, and all visitors 
will be required to wear a surgical mask while in our Home. Please contact the Home to arrange 
appointments for visits. 
 
As and when we receive advice we will contact you either directly or by email and or text message. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


